
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                      CONTACT:  Mike Joyce 
March 2, 2017                                                                                                    512-481-0525 / yancy@txblc.org 

 

 
A Statement from TBLC President Justin Yancy  

on the Confirmation of Rick Perry as  
Secretary of the U.S. Department of Energy 

 
 

AUSTIN – The Texas Business Leadership Council’s President, Justin Yancy issued the following 
statement on the confirmation of the Hon. Rick Perry as the 14th Secretary of the U.S. Department of 
Energy. 
 
“On behalf of the members of the TBLC, I would like to congratulate our former governor, Rick Perry on 
his confirmation as the 14th Energy Secretary of the United States. Under Perry’s leadership, Texas was 
the #1 job creator in the country throughout the Great Recession and beyond. We look forward to his 
application of principled, Texas values while leading the Department of Energy, securing America’s 
power infrastructure, and spurring economic growth all across the country.” 
 
To schedule an interview with Mr. Yancy you can contact Mike Joyce at mjoyce@txblc.org or by 
calling 512-481-0525. 
 
Justin Yancy is the President of the Texas Business Leadership Council and served as a Policy 
Coordinator under then Governor Rick Perry prior to joining the TBLC. 
 
The Texas Business Leadership Council is a network of Texas based CEOs and senior business executives 
who advance a long-term vision of a prosperous Texas in a globally competitive business environment. 
 
Website:  www.txblc.org 
Facebook:  www.facebook.com/TXBLC 
Twitter:  www.twitter.com/TX_BLC 
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